
   
 

   
 

Neighbors and Newcomers Executive Board Meeting 

November19, 2024 

 

Members Present: Jessie Kent, Mary Ann Webb, Lucille Kelly, Robbie Corbin, Julie Quinn 

 

Old Business:  Thanksgiving turkeys distributed to: House of Hope, Peavine Care Center 

and Bread of Life. 

There was $76.00 left over after payment for turkeys. 

 

New Business: Mary Ann Webb presented a Neighbors & Newcomers insert to be included 
in Residence Service Welcome bags which was approved. 

$50.00 gift cards for Gary and Brenda who helped with the website were approved.   

Julie Quinn will provide a Tennessee Charitable Number for those needing it for tax purposes. 

Leftover turkey monies will go to Peavine Care Center. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 11:00 am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


